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Honorable members of the Judiciary Committee
Thank you for your service to our State. I’m writing to urge you to vote Ought to Pass
on LD 868. A person’s sex always has been and always will be determined in the 
womb, and is not subject to feelings or choice. That there needs to be legal definition 
of and a law providing for separate facilities for women, and that we need to define 
them as biological women, and further define that as how their reproductive systems 
function is a heartbreaking commentary on our failure to love our children and seek 
their higher good. We need to support all of our children (and some adults!) and 
lovingly but firmly educate and assert that their sex is fixed. Please stop this 
appeasement of gender confusion and seek the best for the very small community of 
those who think they are not the sex with which they were born. They are hurting, and
our playing along with their confusion is further hurting them and prolonging their 
pain. Please stand for what is right and end this foolish abuse of the majority of 
women in a misguided attempt to cater to issues that we need to correct in a very 
loving and careful manner.
Respectfully,
Mark Stevens
Winthrop


